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New 

 

BPA webinar: Energy Conservation Direct Funding Demonstration Q&A  

Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) is offering a funding opportunity that is exploratory 

in nature and seeks to identify and capture any additional cost effective energy conservation 

that is occurring within the region. This funding opportunity application period opens Dec. 

18, 2023 and closes Jan. 31, 2024. 

BPA is hosting a one-hour Q&A session regarding the application Jan. 11, 2024, beginning 

at 10 a.m. PST...More 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/24-11-1-bpa-webinar-ECDFD-QA.pdf

